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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

DPNR ANNOUNCES REGISTRATION WEEK FOR ALL COMMERCIAL FISHERS  
 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural Resources announces 
that the Division of Fish and Wildlife and the Division of Environmental Enforcement will hold 
Registration Week for all VI Commercial fishers.  
 
Registration will be held July 17th-21st from 9am-3pm in both districts. Commercial fishers on St. 
Croix can complete their commercial fishing license registration at the Division of Environmental 
Enforcement in Anna’s Hope. Commercial fishers on St. Thomas and St. John can complete their 
commercial fishing license registration in the second-floor conference room of the VIYA Building.  
 
DPNR kindly requests that all fishers bring their completed renewal form, renewed business 
license, and any missing Commercial Catch Reports with them to register for their commercial 
fishing license.  
 
For more information or questions, please contact the Division of Fish and Wildlife at 
DFWelectronic@usiv.onmicrosoft.com or 340-773-1082 (STX Office) and 340-775-6762 (STT 
Office).  
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